HIGHLAND BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
Study Session Minutes
February 28, 2024

Study Session began at 6:04 p.m.

In attendance were Commissioners Smith and Thomas, and Town Council Liaison, Mr. Doug
Turich. Commissioners Helms, Murovic and Wright were not present at the Study Session.
Also in attendance were Ken Mika, Building Commissioner/Zoning Administrator and BZA
Attorney, John Reed.

Those in attendance briefly discussed the petition items on this evening’s agenda. Shortly after
which it was discovered that one of the Board members, in addition to the two we already
knew about, would not be present for the meeting, resulting in the cancellation of the Public
Meeting due to a lack of a quorum in order to conduct business. The petitioners were
informed.

Study Session ended at 6:15 p.m.
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